
September 2021 

A big welcome from everybody in Class 3 and how lovely to 

have many things back to normal. This year we are a mix of 

years 4, 5 and 6.  

It’s a delight to welcome Ms Tegan Pinches and Mr Luke 

Barrow as our teaching assistants, and to have Mrs Tessa 

Pinches assisting with interventions one afternoon a week. 

Tegan is proving to be a fantastic sports coach and we can’t 

wait to show off our skills at some up and coming events. Luke 

is continuing with ukulele lessons and we hope we can share 

some cool tunes with you soon. 

I will be teaching from Monday through to Thursday afternoon, 

when Mrs Fenton will take over until the end of the week. 

We are very excited about our lovely colourful new tables; a 

much-needed upgrade and offering us great flexibility in being 

able to move groups around through the teaching day. The 

students were involved in trialling and selecting the tables last 

term and I’m sure you’ll agree, they look great! 

The students have settled in very well and we are off to a 

flying start. 

Mrs Marie Thomas 

 


